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I	believe	that	solar	should	be	more	valued	especially	when	it	is	supporting	the	
infrastructure	and	easing	the	need	for	additional	coal	burning	power	production.	
It's	cleaner	and	should	be	as	valuable	as	the	electricity	we	pay	for	as	it	is	all	
profit	to	the	electricity	provider	otherwise.	Why	should	I	spend	$10,000	to	save	
my	electricity	costs	but	pay	exorbitant	rates	for	night	time	electricity	
	
Leigh	Carroll		
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